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From: Ralph Blankenbaker

To: Pollock, Heather M.
Subject: 605 Cressbrook Dr.
Date: Thursday, May 12, 2022 12:42:48 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe

My name is Ralph Blankenbaker. I live at 600 Briar Hill Rd. Louisville 40206. I see that the neighbors behind me
are now asking for a Variance so they may build a fence higher than 8 ft. The current fence they built a few years
ago was probably 8ft. The results of this fence next to our 6’ fence is a complete eyesore. I would like to speak with
you before the meeting set for the 23rd of May. Please respond by calling or texting to 502-494-9145. I would like
to know procedures to objecting to this variance request.

Thanking you in advance!

Sent from my iPhone
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